
 
 
 

 

Remember: 
 

Leave the 
SHORTCUTS 

 in the 
 BARBER SHOP. 

 
 
 

Do it Safely—Or Not At All. 
 
 
 
This e-mail was produced by the Institute of Scrap  
Recycling Industries, Inc. For more information, visit  
us on the Web at www.ISRI.org 
For comments or suggestions about For Your Safety,  
e-mail  joebateman@isri.org  
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